

Lacon Childe School

A Specialist Sports College and Extended School

Headteacher: Darren Reynolds, B.Ed., NPQH Deputy Headteachers: Miss A Cole, B.Ed & Mrs. R Croxton-Broome, B.A.(Ed)



Ref: GB/PG/8420

18th July 2018



Dear Parent and Carers.

Over the summer break the school will be installing lockers so that pupils can store school bags and equipment safely and securely and avoid having to carry heavy bags around school.

The lockers are available to rent via the website on the attached flyer at a cost of £22 per school year, locked using a secure code which will be emailed to you.



The first lockers will be placed outside of the Science Block (Block A), and opposite Room 27 the Drama Studio (Block B) so you will be able to choose your preference of location. They will be available when school returns in September.

Please place your order quickly to be assured of a locker allocation.

If you do not have access to the internet, please arrange to come into school to complete your application for a locker.

Yours sincerely,

Gill Bradley





Love Lane, Cleobury Mortimer, Shropshire DY14 8PE Tel: (01299) 270312 Fax: (01299) 271037 e-mail: admin@ lacon-childe.org.uk www.lacon-childe.org.uk Lacon Childe - more than just a school

The Shropshire Gateway Educational Trust